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John Rice Avenue and Haydown 
Road Junction Upgrade  

Commencement of works notice 

       

 

 

This forms part of the State Government's election 
commitments to upgrade, or investigate potential 
upgrades, in the northern suburbs.  

What’s happening 

Works are shortly starting construction on the junction of John Rice 

Avenue and Haydown Road, Elizabeth Vale. These works include 

construction of a new dedicated right turn lane onto Haydown Road 

from John Rice Avenue, traffic light installation and upgraded road 

surfaces to improve traffic flow and safety for all road users. 

Site establishment will start on Monday, 16 September 2024, on 

Everleigh Road during the day, with night works commencing from 

Monday, 30 September 2024.  

How this affects you 

Day works, including service location, landscaping and vegetation 

removals will start from Monday, 16 September 2024 and take 

approximately two weeks, weather permitting.  

To minimise impacts to road users the majority of major works will be 

undertaken at night, from Monday, 30 September 2024. 

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place throughout the area for 

the duration of works. Please follow traffic management directions 

while works are in progress. Speed restrictions will remain in place 

outside of working hours until all works are complete.  

 

 

When 

Monday, 16 September 2024 
to March 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Day works 

Monday to Friday between 
the hours of 7am and 5pm 

Night works 

Sunday to Friday between 
the hours of 8pm and 6am  

Some Saturdays may be 
required 

Where 

The junction of John Rice 
Avenue and Haydown 
Road in Elizabeth Vale 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/JohnRiceHaydown 

Email dit.engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving safety in the 
Northern Suburbs 

 

Making travel easier for 
all road users 

 

Supporting growth in 
the Lyell McEwin health 
precinct 

We are upgrading the junction of John 
Rice Avenue and Haydown Road in 
Elizabeth Vale. 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/
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Access to the Lyell McEwin Hospital will be maintained at all times for the duration of works, 

however there may be some impacts to travel times. Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, 

and follow temporary speed limits and signage. 

Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times.  

Bus stop 55 on the south east side of John Rice Avenue will be temporary relocated east of 

Winklebury Road. Check the latest updates at adelaidemetro.com.au for more information.  

Pedestrians and cyclist access may be restricted during works, with local signage to guide you to 

alternative routes.  

During the works there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we'll do our best to keep 

impacts to a minimum. 

Access to properties will be maintained wherever possible, with advance notice provided to residents 

and businesses if temporary access restrictions are required.  

We will provide updated information about traffic impacts as these works progress.  

John Rice Avenue and Haydown Road work zone 
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